Mrs. V. E. Kysar, Quinter, Kansas.

Dear Mrs. Kysar:

In answer to your inquiry of October 11th, I am sending you a copy of a Community Recreation bibliography which we use for class work. I am sure that you will find many helpful sources here.

I would also suggest that you look through the files of the magazine, "Recreation", at your public library. This magazine is published by the National Recreation Association each month.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA: AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

P.S. After you have finished with the enclosed bibliography I would appreciate it if you will return it to me.

P.C.A.